From: Timothy L. Firestine, Chief Administrative Officer 
Sent: Monday, January 05, 2015 9:58 AM
To: #MCG.ALL
Subject: Use of Accurate Pay Codes

To All County Employees:

Effective immediately, all employees are required to use the updated Pay Code Descriptions document located online: Pay Code Descriptions * as a reference guide when completing timecards. Timecards are official County documents. As such, all employees are required to carefully review, edit, and approve their own timecard, and ensure that the data entered is accurate. Managers and supervisors are required to review, edit if necessary, and approve employee timecards, and ensure that timecards are accurate and in accordance with appropriate pay codes prior to approving.  

The County regularly conducts analysis on workforce availability. Consistent and precise timecard recordation throughout the entire government is critical to this process. Accurate pay code selection also ensures correct and timely employee pay and lessens time spent on unnecessary corrections.   

Attached for your information is a fact sheet explaining the details and the required next steps. Please review this information and ensure that you and your staff use the appropriate time codes each pay period going forward. 

Timothy L. Firestine

Chief Administrative Officer

Offices of the County Executive

*Link updated after 1/5/15 distribution.


